
 

Dear Families, 
 
Hello, Fall! Our first month of school is behind us and the 
classroom seems to be settling in to the routine of 
learning together. We are all working on our math, 
reading and writing skills.  
 
Academically, we are implementing full time a brand new 
program called UFLI Foundations. It is a program 
developed by the University of Florida to teach the 
necessary skills to be proficient in reading. The scope and 
sequence is systematically designed for each child to 
apply each skill with confidence and automaticity. We are 
very excited for a full, well-researched curriculum to 
supplement our Montessori method. In our cultural 
studies, we have been learning about creation stories 
including the scientific creation story, the Big Bang 
Theory. Students are captivated by our universes. If you 
would like to supplement at home, I recommend the 
documentary, Cosmos. 
 

- Ms. Maria  

 

Birthdays  

June - 3rd 
Amelia -8th 

Important Dates 

 

Oct. 25-27 Parent/
Teacher 
Conference (No 
School 26th and 
27th) 
Nov. 2 @ 8:30 Wax 
Museum more 
information to 
follow 
Oct. 30th Full 
Moon Celebration 

October       

Elementary 1 


